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Town Meetings
Meetings are held at Town Hall.

Town Council
Regular Session 

      2nd Tuesday at 6:00pm              
     May 9/ June 13      

Work Session     
     4th Monday at 6:00pm              

May 22/ June 26      
                      

Planning Board/
Board of Adjustments

Downtown Board

Holiday Closures
Town administrative offices will

be closed May 29 & June 19

Art Advisory Board
3rd Wednesday at 5:15pm 

May 17/ June 21

3rd Thursday 8:30am
May 18/ June 15

3rd Tuesday at  6:00pm
May 16/ June 20

Elon Connect 

Enjoy our new Social District Downtown
on the sidewalks and in designated dining
areas. We look forward to seeing you
outdoors in beautiful Downtown Elon!
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Town News

The Town of Elon's Master Plan  process is
underway. The plan will include urban design
and public space recommendations, N.
Williamson Ave. streetscape design,
opportunity sites, land development
recommendations and phased
implementation.  You can learn more about
the process by visiting  The Town of Elon
website Departments/Downtown.

The Town of Elon
Downtown Master Plan

Stay informed about what's
happening in The Town of
Elon. Join Elon Connect to
receive emails, texts and

phone messages for
outreach and safety info.
visit:www.townofelon.com

Do you need transportation in and around
Elon? Link Transit will start serving Elon
May 22nd with 7 stops within Elon that
will connect to current routes through
Burlington and Gibsonville on the blueline. 

Hours: Mon thru Fri 5:30am-9:30pm
          Saturdays 9:25am-6:30pm

Paratransit is   available  to those in need
All bus rides are free to the public

For more   information visit  linktransit.org
or call Mary Katheryn Harward, Town
Planner at 336-568-1014.

Link Transit coming to Elon

Link Route



Department News
Police

          New Hire: Jonathan Figueroa

Officer Figueroa comes to us with 11 years of
prior  law enforcement experience.    He has 
worked   previously at  the Burlington  Police   
Department   as  well   as   the  Rockingham 
County  Sheriff's Office. When  not  working 
officer Figueroa enjoys  spending  time with
his fiancé and daughter. 

We are  looking  to  partner  with   local 
neighborhoods  for National  Night  Out
this year! It will  be  held  on     Tuesday, 
August 1st. If you or your   neighborhood 
would be interested in hosting us- please 
email Orlando Maynard at:
omaynard@elon.gov.




The Police Department is teaming up with 
Special Olympics of NC again   this  year 
and we have brand new apparel  for sale!
We  have   t-shirts,   blankets   and   hats 
available for   purchase  during   business 
hours at the Police Department! 

Special Olympics

National Night Out

mailto:omaynard@elon.gov


Rental Reservations available year-round
Having Aata reunion, baby shower, birthday, wedding or need a place to conduct a business

meeting?
Rentals available include picnic shelters, gazebos, garden & community center. 

View rental options and availability and submit your rental request with payment online. 



Follow us @THE ELON REC & PARKS SCENE&

Department News
Recreation & Parks

https://elonnc.myrec.com/info/facilities/default.aspx


Upcoming Events


